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IN-SERVICE DAYS
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School is closed for pupils on Monday 22 and Tuesday 23 September for 2 in-service days.  The focus for learning for staff will be ‘Communication’.  Jennifer Campbell and Linda Paige, Speech & Language Therapists will deliver training to staff.  

All school staff will also undertake Makaton Training on a twilight basis.  Mrs Mair will continue to lead development in making our school a communication friendly one and she is due to attend a ‘Talking Mats’ Train the Trainer Course in November.
PARENTS’ EVENING
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As usual our Parents’ Evening was well attended.  The focus of our first meeting is to jointly agree the targets set for the year and to discuss how you can support your child’s learning through home-link learning tasks.  As a school we are keen to ensure parental involvement and we value your views and opinions on the education that we strive to deliver.  If you were unable to make your appointment please do not hesitate to contact the school to arrange an alternative time.
PARENT HELPERS
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A huge thank you to all those parents and carers who have signed up to become a Parent Helper.  We welcome the support, particularly during whole school trips and rebound therapy.
ALLIED HEALTH PROFESSIONALS EVENT
Mrs Mair recently attended a sharing good practice event alongside Julie Johnston, Occupational Therapist and Jen Monaghan, Physiotherapist, to share information about the implementation of Rebound Therapy into the Haysholm Health & Welbeing Curriculum.
GIRFEC AND HEALTH & WELLBEING
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Every child is entitled to be Healthy and in Haysholm Health and Wellbeing is at the heart of our curriculum.  To this end we are continuously seeking to improve access to PE and opportunities for Healthy Eating.  Our ‘Good for You’ tuckshop is an excellent vehicle for enabling your child to make a healthy choice as well as developing valuable literacy and numeracy skills.  We would like to broaden and extend such opportunities and it is proposed that we set up a ‘Snack Healthy’ programme across the week.  More than half of our parents have already signed up for this during Parents’ Evening.  Instead of sending snacks you would pay £1 and school will provide a choice of healthy snacks Monday to Thursday.  However, if you do not wish your child to participate in this programme and you want to continue to send snacks into school for your child please let us know.
SCHOOL UNIFORM
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Can I please ask that you write your child’s name on all school sweatshirts, cardigans, polo shirts, fleeces and jackets to ensure that there are no mix-ups during the session.
HAYSHOLM SCHOOL ELECTIONS
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Well done to Craig Collins (Arran Class) and Ryan Thomson (Bute Class) who were recently appointed as our School Captains.
Pupils were also encouraged to vote for a Pupil Council representative and Eco Committee representatives.  Miss McHarg will continue to lead Eco School work and Mrs Bennett will lead our Haysholm Pupil Council.  The Pupil Council will help with the forthcoming Ice Bucket Challenge set to raise money for Jeans for Genes day on Friday 19 September.  Photographs to follow………

JEANS FOR GENES DAY “ICE BUCKET CHALLENGE”
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On Friday 19 September we are having Jeans for Genes day.   The children can pay £1 to wear their jeans to school.  They can also bring in another £1 to participate in the ‘Ice Bucket Challenge’ by throwing water over Mrs Bennett, Miss Watson, Miss Simpson and Mr Law, who were nominated by staff.  Please support this very worthwhile cause.

THANK YOU

John and Lochlann Millar from Caledonian Primary School set up their own loom band enterprise during the summer holidays to raise money for Haysholm School.  They raised a grand total of £39.25 which will go towards our new Snoezelen.

Yvonne Gribben
Head Teacher
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